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Midwest Cactus & Succulent Society 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Happy Holidays! 
Next Meeting: Our holiday meeting/party is Sunday, December 7th at Bill and Nancy Hendricks’ Klyn Nursery in 
Perry (Lake Co). We will be having a plant exchange, so bring a wrapped cactus or succulent to give as a gift (see 
below). The club will provide ham, scalloped potatoes, fruit salad and drinks. Please bring an appetizer, vegetable, 
or salad and your special someone! Since there wasn’t a sign up list, Please RSVP Nancy or Karen ASAP with 
your number attending and what dish you’re bringing. This helps Nancy know what and how much food and 
seating is needed. 
 
Program: Bill Hendricks will present a travelogue of California Conifer Tour from his 2015 nursery conference trip. 
 
Plant of the month: If you want to be included in the plant gift exchange, bring a wrapped (gift bags work best) 
cactus or succulent (from your collection or purchased) that you would like to give as a gift. Don’t spend a lot of 
money, give away your favorite/special plants, or anything too big to carry easily. Bring a nice, healthy plant 
(maybe 3 - 6” size pot or a couple if smaller) that you would be happy with if given. Come prepared to talk about 
what you bring. 
 
 
Minutes November Meeting: 
* The meeting was held at CBG. There were 22 attendees, Sean Diamond did a program on his favorite, palms.      
Thanks Sean! 
* MWCSS 2016 club dues are now due: $20 for individual or family, cash or check 
* Our club officer elections will be at the holiday meeting in December. If you’re interested in a position or just have 
questions, talk with election committee members Sean Diamond or Jeff Havel. 
* Discussed next month’s holiday meeting, details are above. 
* Meeting 1/17/16 program will be about cactus & succulent seeds. 
* 2016 Spring Show & Sale is March 19-20th, with the opening of CBG’s Big Spring Show. 
* Need program topics for 2016 meetings. 
* Plant of the month was winter growers with much interesting discussion on their merits. 
 
Remember to RSVP! See you at the party!  
 
Karen Snell 
Secretary, MWCSS 
440-983-4624 (home) 
440-415-3949 (cell) 
Directions: From east or west take Interstate 90 in northeastern Ohio to Lake County:From the east, exit I-90 at 
Madison Route 528 exit #212, turn right (north) and go 0.8 miles to stop light at RT84 (S Ridge Rd). Turn left and 
go 6.5 miles; nursery is on the left (south) side. Park and enter behind office. 
From the west, exit I-90 at Vrooman Rd exit #205, turn left (north) and go 1.6 miles to stop light at RT84 (South 
Ridge Rd). Turn right and go 1.4 miles, nursery is on the right (south) side. Park and enter behind office. 

 
********      DECEMBER 2015 MEETING NOTICE       ******** 

 
Location:   Bill and Nancy Hendricks           R.S.V.P:  440-259-3815 or 3811 
                   Klyn Nursery                     nhendricks@klynnurseries.com 
                   3322 S Ridge Rd (RT 84)        kdsnell@roadrunner.com 
        Perry, Ohio 44081            Food: Potluck – Main dish will be 
                                                                                            Provided by the club 
 
Date:  Sunday December 13, 2015                      Time: 1:00 – 4:00 
 
Topic:  Holiday Party & Plant gift exchange            Plant of the month:  Plant Gifts 


